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Affirmative Action and Federal Contract Compliance Co-Chair
Discusses Corporate DEI Practices

News

12.30.24


In an interview with The Wall Street Journal, Sheila Abron discusses the upheaval of corporate

diversity efforts in 2024, and she shares her insights on what the path ahead might look like for

employers.

To read the article visit The Wall Street Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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